
 

Dear Parents 

On Friday 15th March it is National Red Nose Day. 

West Kirby Primary School’s Charity Club has decided to organise and 

help run a fundraising day at the school, to raise as much money as 

possible for Comic Relief. 

During the week commencing 11th March, we will be selling Red Noses for 

£1.25.  

On Red Nose Day we are asking pupils to donate £1 each to come to 

school in their own clothes with as much red clothing as they can. 

However, we do ask that all children are dressed appropriately for the 

weather, and that they are able to fully take part in class lessons as 

normal. 

The £1 donation is to be bought in on Friday 15th March, and can be given 

to your child’s teacher at the start of the day. 

On the day, the Charity Club will be organising a Cake Sale at 3.30pm. 

All money collected from Red Nose sales, and from donations, will be 

given to Comic Relief. 

We hope you are able to join us in this exciting time of fundraising, and if 

you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you 

 

West Kirby Primary Charity Club 


